The Coal Coal Authority I
AUthOI"ity 200 Lichfield Lane www.gov.uk/coalauthority
Mansfield
Nottinghamshire
NG18 4RG

Ms L Hale — Principal Planner
Warwick District Council
BY EMAIL ONLY: planningpolicy@warwickdc.gov.uk

18 November 2020

Dear Ms Hale

Burton Green Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for the notification of the 28 September 2020 consulting the Coal
Authority on the above Neighbourhood Development Plan.

The Coal Authority is a non-departmental public body which works to protect the
public and the environment in coal mining areas. Our statutory role in the planning
system is to provide advice about new development in the coalfield areas and also
protect coal resources from unnecessary sterilisation by encouraging their extraction,

where practical, prior to permanent surface development commencing.

According to our records there are no recorded risks from past coal mining activity at
shallow depth or surface coal resources present in the Neighbourhood Plan area

identified. On this basis we have no specific comments to make.

Yours sincerely

Melanie Lindsley BA (Hons). DipEH, DipURP, MA, PGCertUD, PGCertSP, MRTPI
Development Team Leader (Planning)







